Patriot Oaks PTO General Meeting Minutes

10/10/2017 ~ 9:00 a.m. Patriot Oaks Academy Cafetorium

Attendance:

Robyn Lilac, Jennifer Perlmutter, Susan Moore, Stephanie Stewart, Steven Moore, Anne Pokelwaldt, and Krystal Cady.

Call to Order:

A meeting of the Patriot Oaks PTO Board was held in the Patriot Oaks Academy Cafetorium on Tuesday, October 10, 2017. President Robyn Lilac called the meeting to order at 9:01 am. Krystal Cady will record minutes for this meeting.

Approval of Minutes:

Robyn Lilac made a motion to approve minutes from 9:01-9:38. Stephanie Stewart seconded the motion. Minutes approved.

Reports:

❖ President's Report (Robyn Lilac) Stephanie Stewart

Upcoming Events

Oct 12	Spirit Stick Sale During Recess
Oct 12 - 27	Chargerthon
Oct 23 – 27	Red Ribbon Week
Oct 24	School Board Workshop
Oct 26	Board & Brush Spirit Night
Oct 31	Halloween Parade - school function
Nov 10	Veteran's Day
Nov 17	Icemen Spirit Night
Nov 30 - Dec 8	Holiday Shop (set up Nov 30)
Dec 15	Spirit Stick Sale During Recess
Jan 19	Middle School Winter Dance 6-8PM
Feb 9	Movie Night & Book Fair
Feb 9 – 16	Book Fair
Feb 13	PTO General & Board Meeting AM @ amenity center (nominations)

Budget/Treasurer Steven Moore

Primary checking balance \$81,469 Playground balance \$12,020 Staff balance \$3343 Technology balance \$ 5574.87

Box Tops- send in with students. Contest ends Friday 10/13/17. 1st place class will get a spirit stick and 2nd/3rd will get a cupcake party.

Red Ribbon Week- themes have been approved. Information will be sent home and posted to the PTO FB page with the themes. Room parents will decorate doors. Villa classes have "doors" up in the main hallway.

Bookfair- This was our biggest bookfair to date. We grossed \$20,000 in sales. PTO will work with admin to decide how profits will be used. Either scholastic dollars or cash or a combination of both. PTO was able to purchase 3 sunshine state books for each classroom. MS ELA will get shared sets to use. Library staff also bought books.

Shoparoo- we received \$326.00 from them.

Next PTO general meeting is 2/13/18 and will be at the Durbin Crossing Amenity Center.

Submitted by,	
Krystal Cady	
Recording Secretary	
Approved:	